October 9, 2008

Mr. Nathan Poore, Town Manager

Falmouth Town Hall
VgII{LLQRMITAGE 271 Falmouth Road
Falmouth, ME 04105
JOE WROBLESKI Dear Nathan:
VICE CHAIR
[ am pleased to introduce, in accordance with Article II, Section
— 213 of the Town Charter, language relative to a proposed
amendment to the Code of Ordinances, Section 4.72 and 4.73.
CATHY BREEN The purpose of this amendment is to update the reference to the
Electrical Code.
— The language attached includes the existing and proposed
language with language to be removed shown “straekent” and
DAVE LIBBY new language shown as “underlined.”
S [ hereby ask that you to schedule this item for a Public Hearing at
the earliest opportunity and that you properly post notices and
TONY PAYNE advertise for a public hearing as required by the Charter.

Sincerely yours,

TERESA PIERCE Falmouth Town Councilor

BONNY RODDEN

NATHAN POORE
TOWN MANAGER

ELLEN PLANER
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